
 

 
 

 

 

17th July 2024 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

Re: Year 11 Results Day – Thursday 22nd August 2024 (0147-23NWI) 

Exam Results Day  

Pupils are invited to the Results Day Event in the main hall on Thursday 22nd August 2024 from 

9:00am – 10:00am where they will receive their GCSE results. However, if your child is unable to 

attend at this time, academy staff will be available to issue results until 12:00pm.  

Please note that official examination results can only be given to pupils themselves and cannot be 

given to others without written permission.  

If your child is unable to collect results on the day and would like to nominate a representative to 

collect them on their behalf or, if they are out of the country on results day and would like them to 

be emailed, they will need to visit the academy in person in order to complete the necessary 

paperwork.  

Careers Support  

Our careers team along with further education advisers from QE and Darlington College will be 

available to help during this time should your child have questions about progression to further 

education, training, apprenticeships, or if their plans have changed.  If pupils would like an 

individual discussion with the careers team, please email Gill Smith, Careers Advisor, 

gillsmith@LFA.inicioacademies.org.uk   

As always, we are here to help. If you have any questions or are unsure about anything, please 

don’t hesitate to contact me via email nwillan@LFA.inicioacademies.org.uk  

Any GCSE results that have not been collected by midday on Thursday 22nd August 2024 will be 

posted to the last recorded home address. If you believe the home address we hold for you may 

not be correct, please contact school by emailing enquiries@LFA.inicioacademies.org.uk before 

3:00pm on Friday 19th July 2024 to ensure this is updated. 

Finally, I would like to say that we continue to support all Longfield pupils with their next steps, 

and we look forward to results day to celebrate the remarkable achievements of all our pupils.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr N Willan 

Assistant Headteacher 
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